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Membership Update

We thought this would be an appropriate time to provide

you with an update regarding the our current

membership numbers now we are into May.

As of 30st April we have just over 600 members in our

golf club. 

We have taken in 34 totally new members into the club

since March which along with membership applications

through the future months will hopefully allow our

membership numbers to stay on plan for budget

purposes.

We thank all continuing and new members for their

continued support in the past and in the future.

2022 Golf Season now in full swing

So the Summer golf season is fully up and running with

Gents, Ladies, Juniors and Seniors sections active on a

number of fronts including weekly competitions, interclub

matches, knockout competitions and other scheduled

events. 

This is a reminder that the respective sections (Gents,

Ladies, Juniors, Seniors) within the club have their

competitions posted on the club website under 'Club

Competition & Results' tab. 

www.royalmontrosemercantilegolfclub.co.uk/golf/club-

competitions

Please have a look a take note of any or some of the

key dates for your diaries. 

Enjoy the golf season

Welcome our New Members

The following 10 new members have been accepted by

the Board this month:

Ordinary Members - Graham Stephen, Mark Rennie,

Barbara Baikie, Steven Smith, Alexander Mckinley,

Norman McGregor, Marion Graham, Daniel Smith, Josh

Clark, Phillip Laing 

Welcome to RMMGC we look forward to seeing you on

the Course and in the Club.

Spring Mixed Greensomes Open Results - Sunday 17th April

The club held its first open tournament on Sunday 17th

April. The event was well subscribed with visitors and

members enjoying the first event open event of the

season. 

Winners on the day were:

Best Scratch Score

Elliot Innes (Newbattle GC) & Kirsten Brown (St Rule

GC) 74

Runners Up

Kevin Gall & Sharon Young (Royal Montrose Mercantile

GC) 75

Handicap (Stableford)

1st Jake & Caroline Dolan (St Michaels GC) (25) 44

points 

2nd Jacek Nowak & Sue Calder (Stonehaven GC) (26)

43 points

3rd Kevin Gall & Sharon Young (Royal Montrose

Mercantile GC) (7) 41 points BIH

4th George & Dorothy Horsfield (Crail Golfing Society)

(22) 41 points

Thanks to all the organisers and volunteers in making

this another successful event.

Monthly Prize Draw Winners

Congratulations and well done to the following winners

drawn at the recent Board Meeting:

1st prize - Peter Stuart - £60

2nd prize - Morag Boyd - £40

3rd prize - Ken Johnston - £20

4th prize - John O'Hara - £10

Congratulations to the successful winners!....and if any

members wishes to join the monthly draw please just

respond to the newsletter and we will get in contact with

you.

Monthly Mixed Texas Scrambles

11 teams braved the cold on Sunday 24th April our first

monthly mixed Texas Scramble but it was enjoyed. The

winners were Virginia Jamieson, Andy Miller, Alan

Davidson and Robbie Williamson with a fabulous score

of 49.8.

The next one is a charity one in aid of the Alzheimers

Society and is on Sunday 15th May, there is a minimum

entry fee of £10 per team. There will also be a raffle any

donations will be most gratefully received.

The sign up sheet can be found on the notice board

within the foyer, add your team or just put up your name.

Teams can be of any combination. We have also invited

the Caledonia Club to take part in this event.

Thanks to the organisers for making this a successful

event
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